
 

TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: Aaron S. Reeves, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT: Alley Improvement Study 
 
DATE: December 17, 2013 
  
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The City has had ongoing issues with various alleys.  Instead of dealing with 
them in a piecemeal manner we asked SEH to provide a proposal to conduct a 
study of all our alleys.  The Public Works Commission has reviewed the proposal 
and recommends its approval.  The study will be paid for out of the engineering 
budget line item.         
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Staff recommends approving the agreement as presented for the SEH Alley 
Study. 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Staff respectfully requests a motion approving the agreement as presented for 
the SEH Alley Study. 
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